
 
  

Friday, January 27, 2017 

 
We’re making plans for the City of Franklin’s annual Cornhole Superbowl!    We’ve 
scheduled it for March 1st at the Public Works Facility.   The Ping Pong tournament is 
back.  And, this year, we’re adding a Darts tournament!  First place prize is $150 to the 
winning cornhole team and $75 to the table tennis champ and the Darts 
champ!  Details and registration forms are attached.  Please return the forms and entry 
fees to Suzanne Carter (Parks) or Chris Edwards (HR).  All players must be registered 
before February 27th.  Even if you don’t play, come enjoy a delicious lunch for only $5.  We’ll 
also give away lots of great prizes.  Raffle tickets are only $1 each.  You can buy as many 
as you want and you don’t have to be present to win.  To purchase raffle tickets, contact 
Monique McCullough (Admin).  
 
Mayor Moore attended the grand opening of the new Publix in Berry Farms and help cut 
the official grand opening ribbon.  The new store will serve the many residents on the 
south side of Franklin who had to travel to Hwy 96 or Spring Hill for the closest grocery 
store.  The Mayor said, “this is a great addition to our community and will help alleviate 
traffic congestion for our residents.” 

 
 
Assistant HR Director Chris Clausi who has been with the city for 27 years is leaving the 
city for the State of Tennessee Department of Commerce and Insurance as the 
Director of Securities.   The Securities Division is responsible for enforcing the Tennessee 
Securities Act of 1980 and protecting the investors of Tennessee by maintaining the 
integrity of the securities market.  Chris elected not to have a retirement get together, but 
he said he would love to stay in touch with his Franklin family.  His email address is 



clausic1107@comcast.net and his cell phone number is 615-586-9017.  Thank you, Chris, 
for your service in both the Human Resources and as a Police Officer.  All the best to you in 
this next chapter of your life! 
 
A second Columbia Avenue widening public involvement meeting is scheduled for 
Tuesday, January 31 from 6-8pm at the City Hall Training Room located at 109 3rd 
Avenue South, Franklin, TN, 37064.  A formal presentation will begin at 6:30 p.m., with 
individual discussions at 6:00 p.m. and again after the presentation. Attendees will learn 
about the proposed design concepts from City staff and the project team and have the 
opportunity to provide feedback.  

We received a nice thank you voicemail for our Building and Neighborhood Services 
Department.  You can see it here https://youtu.be/1_lYR_QFKcc.  
  
Enjoy your weekend and thanks for all you do! 
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